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July 3rd, 2017  

Dear Mary, 

 

As the founder of ECOssociates, I am very excited to 

welcome you into our family.  

 

Thank you so much for your generous donation. 

Rest assured, we are putting it to good use. As I may 

have mentioned in your thank-you email, your gift 

went directly into our first-ever Lawn to Lunchroom 

program at Somner Elementary in San Diego, CA. 

 

Through this program, not only are the children 

eating at least one healthy meal each day. But they 

are also learning how to produce their own food 

organically and sustainably. Food that is better for 

them, and better for the environment. 

 

Now that’s what I consider a win-win! 

 

On the right-hand side of this letter, you can see all 

the centers we’ve already opened in 2017. As well as 

those that will open in the next couple of months. 

And each one of these centers will be incorporating 

 

New Centers 2017 
 

Memphis, TN 

Spokane, WA 

San Antonio, TX 

San Diego, CA 

Buffalo, NY 

Greeley, CO 

Rockford, IL 

Provo, UT 

Reno, NV 

Daytona Beach, FL 

Des Moines, IA 

Portland, OR 

Scottsdale, AZ 

Anchorage, AK 

  

Coming Soon 2017 
 

Topeka, KS 

Tulsa, OK 

Portland, ME 

Springfield, IL 

Concord, VT 

Savannah, GA 

Baton Rouge, LA 

Las Cruces, NM 

Salem, OR 

Helena, MT 

Milwaukee, WI 

Duluth, MN 

OUR NEWEST 
ECOSSOCIATES 

CENTERS 
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numerous Lawn to Lunchroom school programs in their respective communities. 

 

This welcome packet includes the print version of our monthly newsletter – Doing 

Well, by Doing Good. In it you’ll find personal stories of local eco-volunteers, as 

well as the people they educate and serve. These are people working hard every 

day to make sustainable living and earth-friendly practices commonplace in 

dozens of communities around the country. 

 

And this is all thanks to donors like you. Your support is a smart investment in the 

future of our planet. I just wanted to let you know that you are truly making a 

difference, and how much I appreciate your help. 

 

With much gratitude, 
 

Rhonda Jenkins 
Founder, ECOssociates.org 

 

P.S. Mary, because you are a true friend of the environment, and to show my 

gratitude, I have included an ECOssociates tote bag in your welcome packet. It’s 

made of recycled materials, and will help eliminate the need for plastic bags when 

you go shopping. Again, my heartfelt thanks. 


